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PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
SPECIAL MEETING 

MAY 7, 2007      5:00 P.M. 
FAYAL GARAGE 

 
Chairman Bertucci called the meeting to order at 5:05 p.m. 
ROLL present were: Bertucci, Campbell, M. Erjavec, D. Pernu, Damberg and Troutwine  
and recording secretary Stewart.  
Purpose:
To discuss Gilbert rate proposal. 
 
The commissioners reviewed the draft letter from Attorney Scott Neff. Additions and corrections 
were made to the letter.  
 
5:20 Town Board Supervisor Tammaro arrives.  

• Motion by Damberg to accept the letter as revised and have Trenti Law firm send 
the final letter to the City of Gilbert ASAP, second by Pernu. Unanimously 
approved. Motion carried.  

 
Motion to adjourn by Troutwine, second by Erjavec. 
Meeting adjourned at 5:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 

Diane Stewart 
PUC Coordinator/Billing Clerk  


